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Objective
John Guest, one of our key suppliers, as part of their charity initiative wanted to support their local school to ensure 
they had a clean and hygienic water supply for the students and staff alike. With over 1600 pupils at the school, 
they needed a solution which would provide clean and hygienic filtered water in high volume, whilst providing a 
more sustainable alternative to single-use plastic, allowing the pupils to stay hydrated, healthy and fit to learn. Borg & 
Overström were happy to collaborate with their trusted supplier John Guest, and the school, by providing an E6 Chilled 
only water dispenser. 

Solution

Borg & Overström donated a water dispenser to the 
school which provides limitless chilled water for the 
students. The E6 Chilled only water dispenser was 
provided with SensorBeam®, projected, touchless 
dispense, delivering not only a hygienic but an 
interactive way of dispensing water. Placed in a 
high-footfall school corridor, the dispenser provides 
convenient access for students to refill their bottles 
easily throughout the day.  

It was important to the Head Teacher that the pupils 
could regulate their hydration levels whilst at school, 
allowing them to stay focused and concentrate in 
class. It’s been proven that being even a tiny bit 
dehydrated can massively impact the effectiveness of 
learning.  

The pupils appreciated having access to fresh, 
great-tasting filtered water during the day, with the 
confidence that it is dispensed hygienically despite 
the high number of users in the school. 

Feedback

‘The E6 Chilled only has been a revolutionary 
addition, the previous water fountain was out of 
date and questionable in terms of hygiene.’ 

Pupil 

‘We’ve certainly noticed greater levels of 
concentration, and our understanding as a 
profession and what we’ve shared with the students 
and their families is just how important it is to stay 
hydrated, so children are better able to stay in class 
and better able to concentrate through lessons. So 
it’s really going to pay off in terms of the quality of 
learning, and the experience that both teachers and 
pupils have in the class room.’ 

John Jones
Head Teacher, Barnhill Community High School  

 


